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I totally endorse and support Lisa Roth’s comments. As a small independent business, the
proposed rules will inflict significant additional costs, with
little or no relevance to the mission of the PCAOB, which is to protect the interests of public
investors and to promote investor protection. Public investors do not review the audits of
these privately held companies. The investors in our small business are only ourselves.
Thank you for your interest in our opinion.
Regards,
Frank
 
_________________
Frank P. L. Minard
Managing Partner
XT Capital Partners
117 E. 55th Street
New York, NY 10022
T 212 909 2685
F 212 331 7854
C 917 502 1404
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